ALL STAFF AND STUDENTS HOWARD COLLEGE CAMPUS


CLOSURE OF NORMAL ACCESS INTO THE FIRST YEAR STUDENT CAR PARK ON HOWARD COLLEGE CAMPUS 


Howard College Campus will be hosting The Flying Fish Activation Project Plan at the new student’s car park as from Friday 28th at 06h00 until 22h00 on Sunday 30th August 2015. This will be for the launch of the Flying Fish brand during a three day volley ball tournament. 

All staff and students take note that that the gate to the First Year Student Car Park will be closed to normal access during this period and that for access to the swimming pool will only be allowed via the Manning Road Gate (Gate 5). 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Those students who do use the Car Park will be re-directed to Music Car Park (Gate 6) on the Friday, 28 August and main campus during the week-end.

Normal access will resume from Monday, 31st August 2015.


Regards



Malcolm Stillies
Security Events Co-ordinator
Risk Management Services
Security and Traffic Section
Howard College and NRMSM campuses


